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WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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Philadelphia Electric Company

@2, .p- |'m..
ATTN: Mr. Eugene J. Bradley h a p

m3 ,'

Associate General Counsel 'g; ~~'

mg2301 Market Street mi N
P.O. Box 8699 M m

e -

Phildelphia, Pennsylvania 19101
* "

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated September
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (0NRR) for review30 1980, which was,

application pro
changes for (1) posed Peach Bottom Unit Nos. 2 and 3 Technical SpecificationThe.

expanding the Maximum Average Planar Linear Heat Generation
Rate (MAPLHGR) limits and (2) revising the Reactor Protection System (RPS)response time from 100 milliseconds to 50 milliseconds.
was accompanied by a Class III fee of $4,000. for Unit 2 and a Class I duplicat

Your application
fee of $400 for Unit 3. e

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of a preli ireview of your proposed changes, it has been determined that these changem nary
involve consideration of two separate safety issues. s

Class III fee of $4,000 for Unit 2 and additional duplicate fee of $400 fAs such, an additionalUnit 3 are required.
It is requested that your Company remit the sum$4,400 to this office. or

staff reveals that these fees are incorrect, an adjustment will be madeIf the final review of your application by the ONRR
of,
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Sincerely,
1
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Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License. Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

8011110 ou P *

__


